
A Message from our PTSA President… 

Welcome back to a new school year! We invite all families and faculty 
members to join the Ward Melville High School PTSA. We welcome your 
attendance as well as your input at all of our meetings. Each meeting provides 
an opportunity to get information about what is happening at WMHS from our 
students and administrators, connect with other parents, and voice your 
questions and concerns. Our first meeting is September 11th at 5:30pm in the 
Ward Melville Library. Please check out the PTSA website for our other 
meeting dates. There are numerous opportunities for parents, teachers, and 
students to get involved.  

Ward Melville PTSA will help work on exciting new ways to connect our school 
with students and parents including information form our Board of Education 
members, and our student support staff on topics such as mental health, 
vaping, and navigating the college application process . 

Ward Melville PTSA will be helping to host the district wide Homecoming 
Carnival on October 4th 2025. Homecoming is a great way to show 
community spirit, support Ward Melville HS and get younger children excited 
about attending the school in the future!  

         SAVE THE DATE - SENIOR  SCHOLARSHIP FUNDRAISER 
            District Wide 2nd Annual 5K / TURKEY TROT-  Nov.22nd  
                Jingle-Bowl - Dec 18th 5-7 

If you are interested in helping out with the Homecoming Carnival Or Turkey 
Trot please contact me at ponokeeo@aol.com  

Please join the WMPTSA at this link  https://wardmelville.memberhub.store 
or by going to the top of our website and clicking the membership tab, or by 
filling out the attached form. This form can be handed in at our first meeting. 
Include your check in the amount of $20.00 payable to Ward Melville H.S. 
PTSA and mailing to the address below. By becoming a member, you will 
receive emails with important information from the PTSA. 
For more information please continue to visit our website or by contacting me. 

Sincerely, 
Heather Fortner 
Ward Melville HS PTSA President 
631-413-7296 
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